
Jessie l Rossman 
Staff Attorney 
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211 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02110 

Jessie J. Rossmari, 
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POLICE DEPARTMENT 

In response to your inquiry of September 9, 2013, I have completed my investigation of your request for 
records and arrived at the following conclusion, I am respectfully declining to release the information 
you have requested under the public records law, more specifically, Exemption (a) - The Statutory 
Exemption, Exemption (b) Personnel Practices, Exemption (c) - The Privacy Exemption, and Exemption 
(f) - The Investigatory Exemption. 

You have the right to appeal your request to the Division of Public Records, namely the "Supervisor." 
You have (90) days from the date of your original request to appeal to the Supervisor. The appeal must 
include a copy of your original request and any response from the records custodian. The decisions are 
on a case-by-case basis at the discretion of the Supervisor. The Supervisor will provide an opinion on the 
appropriateness of the records custodian's response and a determination as to whether the requested 
record is public 1 

Regards, 
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Captain Glenn Cronin 
Administration & Operations 
Malden Police Department 
200 Pleasant Street 
Malden, MA 02148 
781-397-7171 
FBINA Session 227 

1Guide to the Massachusetts Public Records law, p.l, 2009 


